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One month completed! It has been an
amazing month full of healings and infillings
of the Holy Spirit. I have experienced many
amazing classes with missionaries from all
over the world, and have been participating
in Spanish classes as well. Our team has
now ministered in churches all over the
country, but we have also taken the
opportunity to be immersed in the culture,
try new foods, and explore the city of
Santiago. In the next month, we will be
participating in many projects, including
traveling to Trinidad to minister for a week,
and participating in the national youth
camp. Thank you for the continued support
and prayers!

I am so thankful for all of the prayers an
support, but I am not done yet! Our team has
several more weeks of classes, services, and
projects that we are participating in, so please
continue to pray for the MGC and
missionaries! Here are some specific
requests:

outpouring of the Holy Ghost
health of the team
national youth camp
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WHAT ARE YOU DOING?
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Interested in seeing

more? Scan here to

view my photo album!

Pictured to the right, one of the

minister’s wives in a church near

Puerta Plata was leading us in

worship. One of my favorite parts

about being here in the Dominican

Republic has been seeing worship of

the people. They are hungry, and

God is pouring out His spirit all over

the country! The DR also had a

beautiful landscape, filled with

mountains, jungles and stunning

coastlines. The country, culture, and

people are beautiful, and I can’t wait

to see what God does in July!


